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Sea Isle City  

Historical Museum 
4800 Central Avenue 

Sea Isle City, NJ 08243 
********************** 

Holiday Open House 

Saturday December 7, 2024 
11:00 AM – 2:00PM 

Please join us to browse the 
Museum and enjoy light 

refreshments . 

 
 

SEE US ON FACE BOOK 
 

 
 

INFORMATION 
CALL 263-2992 

seaislemuseum.com 
 

Keeping You Informed 
 
We are coming to the end of another successful year at the 
Sea Isle Historical Museum.  We had some new volunteers 
which has made it easier to cover all shifts and also allowed 
us to open on Saturday mornings during the busy summer 
tourist season. 
 
In September Ron Kovatis, one of our most faithful volunteers 
and his wife Nancy moved back to Pennsylvania to be closer 
to their children.  Ron was our Vice President for the last two 
years and was also a former president.   
 
The museum was approached regarding a project that 
Governor Murphy instituted highlighting contributions of 
black organizations in the state of New Jersey.  Research was 
done by volunteers and also Dr. Joe LaRosa into the Niagara 
Project.  These were meetings held  Sea Isle City  in 1909 and 
1910 led by civil rights leader W.E.B. DuBois  The museum 
submitted an application to the state to receive a plaque 
commemorating this historic event. 
 
Please join us for our annual holiday open house on Saturday, 
December 7th from 11 to 2. We look forward to seeing 
everyone. 
 
Joyce Molter, President 
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MUSEUM HOURS 
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
   C losed  10am to  3pm 10am to  3pm Closed  10am to  3pm 10am to3pm Closed  

Appoin tment  
on ly  

 

The Sea Isle Historical Museum will be closed January-February.  If you 
would like to visit the Museum please call Joyce Molter 856-981-3465 to 

schedule a time. 
We will accommodate as best as possible. 

The Sea Isle Historical Society is going Green to limit the amount of paper and 
printer ink we use.  If you would like to join us, simply send us an E-mail saying 

you would like to GO GREEN! 
seaislemuseum@gmail.com  

 
Memorial Garden Pavers are a great way to remember, honor and celebrate 

someone special.  Go to our website at Seaislemuseum.com and download a 
Paver Form.  All the information you need will be on the form. If you have 

further questions, feel free to contact Abby Powell at 215-595-4601 

      

 
On Saturday, October 26 the museum held a ceremony to dedicate the bench in Barb 
McKeefery’s honor which was generously donated to the museum by Mike 
Butterfield of Land and Seas Furniture.  The ceremony was attended by Barb’s family, 
friends and of course, many of our volunteers who all remember Barb and her love 
of the museum so fondly.  Please come see the bench which is located on the deck 
behind the museum. 

 

mailto:seaislemuseum@gmail.com

